BRAUNTON PARISH COUNCIL
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Minutes of the Meeting of the Parks and Gardens Committee held in the Council Chamber at 6.00 pm on Tuesday 6 February 2018
	Present
	Cllrs: Parsons in the Chair, Spear, Bunyard and Wood.


	Also in Attendance
	Tracey Lovell (Parish Clerk) and Angela Corner (Senior Council Officer)

	
	
	

	PG/21/2017/18
	Apologies
	Received and accepted from Cllr Bennett

	

	PG/22/2017/18
	Declarations of
Interest


	None.

	PG/23/2017/18
	Requests for Dispensation
	None


	
	
	

	PG/24/2017/18
	Minutes
	The Committee noted that the Minutes of the Parks and Gardens Committee meeting held on 25 September 2017 had previously been approved and ratified by Full Council.  The Minutes were approved as a correct record and signed by the Chair.

(N/C)



	PG/25/2017/18
	Depot
	RECOMMENDED: 
i) To approve the removal of green waste from the Depot by F J Hartnoll and Son at a cost of £800 + VAT

ii) Gardener to organise the site for future management
 (N/C)

	
	
	

	PG/26/2017/18
	Green Waste Concession
	RECOMMENDED: To apply for a green bin concession from North Devon Council for volunteer gardeners in the village.  Parish Council grounds personnel to ensure the bin is put out for collection.
(N/C)

	

	PG/27/2017/18
	Tree Works
	The committee considered a report regarding completion of the outstanding tree works.
RECOMMENDED: 
i) To purchase a telescopic pole saw at a cost of £164.95 from Gustharts

ii) To contract R Hunnibell for up to 2.5 days for assisting climbing tree work at £120/day
iii) To hire chipper for up to 2.5 days at £100/day

iv) To charge to the Poplar Tree management budget

 (N/C)

	
	
	

	PG/28/2017/18
	Grass Cutting
	The Committee considered a report on managing grass cutting in-house.
RECOMMENDED: 
i) To further investigate trading in old gardening machinery and purchasing new equipment suitable for all the Parish Council grass cutting 
including demo of new machinery

ii) To allocate £3300 for a contractor to do four cuts of the A361 verges

iii) To look into funding from Highways Community Enhancement Fund, Living on the Verge and S106 funding

iv) To take findings to an extra Parks and Gardens Committee meeting at 5pm on 20 February 2018
(N/C)

	
	
	

	PG/29/2017/18
	Village Green – Western Side
	The Committee considered the resurfacing of this area.  At the time of the meeting only one quote had been received.

RECOMMENDED: To defer the work and put together a package of funding for improvements and planting on both sides of the village green.

 (N/C)



	PG/30/2017/18
	PPE
	The committee considered costs of new and replacement PPE.  

RECOMMENDED:  To purchase new PPE as follows:
i) For new grounds person at a cost of £213.60
ii) For existing staff at a cost of £376.60
iii) Branded Hi-Vis vests for clerk and all councillors
(N/C)





The meeting closed at 7.06 p.m.



....................................  The Chairman
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